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PNY End of Life Notice 
============================================================= 

 
Date:  01/05/23 
 
Issued To: PNY Reseller Partners 
 
General Information:  End of Life Notice – NVIDIA RTX A2000 6GB Professional Graphics Board 
 
Implementation Plan and Key Dates 
 
Final forecast deadline:        03/20/23 
 
Start date for non-cancelable, non-returnable, and non-reschedulable order: 03/20/23 
 
Last day to submit NCNR and non-reschedulable order (LTB Date):  05/18/23 
 
Last product ship/hub pull date:       09/26/23 
 
Implementation Notes 
 

• Neither PNY or NVIDIA will accept new POs after the NCNR PO deadline noted above. 
• All unfulfilled POs will become non-cancelable, non-returnable, and non-reschedulable 

on the LTB date. 
 
Products Affected/Ordering Codes 
 
Any NVIDIA RTX A2000 6GB PNY PN, including VCNRTXA2000-PB, or any other “-“ suffix such as -
BLK, -SB, -ESPPB, -PORPB, -KIT, or others, all of which utilize NVIDIA PN 900-5G192-1701-000 
(RTX A2000 6GB board only). Any additional custom or 69Q PNY PNs that utilize the NVIDIA RTX 
A2000 6GB are also covered by this EOL notice. 
 
Replacement Products for the NVIDIA RTX A2000 6GB 
 
Customers currently purchasing the NVIDIA RTX A2000 6GB should consider the NVIDIA RTX 
A2000 12GB board. (PNY PN VCNRTXA200012GB-PB). The 6GB version of the RTX A2000 has 
entered into the EOL process and will be available until October 2023. For long-term projects 
the RTX A2000 12GB version is strongly preferred. 


